
May 24, 2018 

 

Dear Heritage Family: 

Our semester is almost over!  As we look ahead to the last week of school, please remember 
that we have a four-day holiday.  We have no classes tomorrow and Monday is a holiday.  

Classes will resume on Tuesday, May 29th and it will be an ‘A’ day. 

Mandatory graduation practice is Thursday, May 31st at 3:00 p.m. in the HHS gyms.  Seniors 

will sign for their graduation packet at the end of practice. 

As we look ahead to summer, please note the following: 

All medications need to be picked up from the clinic.  Please read the attached information 

regarding the district guidelines and procedures. 

If you need to request a transcript over the summer, please go to www.friscoisd.org and type 
‘transcript’ into the search icon at the top of the page.  You can then follow the instructions for 

Parchment. 

For registration information, please see our campus website regarding this information which 

will open July 31st. 

For VOEs (verification of enrollment), you may obtain one in the HHS Front Office Monday 
through Thursday throughout the month of June.  Our campus will be shut down the week of 
July 2nd and July 9th, and during that time you will need to email isregistration@friscoisd.org 

and allow one business day for a reply.  Our Front Office will reopen on Monday, July 16th. 

We have reached the time of year where it’s important to share information on a regular basis 
regarding our seniors and graduation.  Very important information regarding seniors is includ-
ed in a separate attachment to this letter.  Please be sure to read the attached infor-
mation. 

Information was sent out earlier this week regarding medication pick-up in the school clinic.  

The information is attached as well to this letter. 

As we approach the end of the school year, we need to provide you information regarding our 
hold list. Please visit MyPaymentsPlus to review your student’s account and pay any fees 
due.  Any students with unpaid amounts will be added to the Holds list at the end of the 
year.  Students on the Holds list will not be eligible for early access to next year’s course 
schedule. 
 
Because textbooks are still needed in our classes for learning until the end of the school 
year, fees for textbooks are not assessed until the end.  It’s the last piece of the puzzle so 

that our students get the most out of their learning environment. 
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If your student has any textbooks issued to him/her and that textbook is not turned in, then your student will go on the hold list 
for the cost of that text book.  This could mean that, for seniors, a senior or parent might not know until immediately prior to 
the mandatory graduation practice that we are holding graduation tickets until the hold list item has been taken care 
of.  Please have a conversation with your senior regarding textbooks as well as any other fee or due that he/she might be re-

sponsible for paying prior to the end of the year.   

Don’t forget to visit the new Heritage Athletics website!  We also have a new Heritage athletics Twitter account @coyotes_ath 

and Facebook page Frisco Heritage Coyotes Athletics.  Visit www.heritagecoyotesathletics.com and check it out! 

It’s not too early to think about our returning students as well!  Please note that all returning students must complete all 3 
items to be eligible for early access to 2018-2019 schedules.  First, guardians will need to complete Power School registration 
(formerly InfoSnap).  Power School link will be emailed to primary guardian by Frisco ISD district office.  Second, guardians 
will need to submit a valid proof of residence in July or August.  More information will be provided in July on our new electron-
ic process for proof of residence submittals. Third, all fees associated with the student from prior years must be paid in 

full.  These fees can be viewed and paid on MyPaymentsPlus. 

 
Have a great holiday weekend! 
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